
Duke Energy Corporation Chief FERC Compliance Officer 
Posted on March 5, 2024*

Questions can also be submitted to the following Duke Energy compliance mailbox:

ComplianceReporting@duke-energy.com

*Revised the name of the Compliance Officer

Duke Energy’s Chief FERC Compliance Officer is: 
Amy Hunter
VP, Audit and Chief Compliance Officer
525 S. Tryon Street
Charlotte, NC 28202




